
Action Items

New Business

Acceptance of Gifts from School Organizations 

The Board of Education accepts gifts “from any education foundation or other 
entity or individual, provided the gift can be used in a manner compatible with the 
Board’s educational objectives and policies”.  The purpose of this policy is to 
recognize the significant role played by SCO’s and boosters in providing a value-
added experience for children, and to help these organizations comply with 
appropriate purchasing procedures and to have the resources of the District 161 
business office available for any disputes with vendors. 

We recommend that you approve the gifts to Summit Hill students from the 
various organizations.

Recommended Motion:  

“I move that the Board approve with the appreciation of the Board of Education, 
the gifts from:

• Arbury Hills School SCO gifts in the amount of 2,514.20
• Dr. Julian Rogus School SCO gifts in the amount of $12,881.92
• Frankfort Square School SCO gifts in the amount of $2,792.72
• Indian Trail School, SCO gifts in the amount of $7,198.00
• Hilda Walker School, SCO gift in the amount of $8,375.49
• Hilda Walker School, SH Band Boosters in the amount of $600.00
• Summit Hill Jr. High, SCO gifts in the amount of $3,434.75 and
• Summit Hill Jr. High Band Boosters in the amount of $1,850.25
• Summit Hill Jr. High Athletic Boosters in the amount of 1,985.37

  (Roll Call Vote)


